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Orange Shirt Day…. 

 
 On Friday, September 29th, your child will be invited to wear an orange shirt celebrating that 
every child matters! The Orange Shirt Campaign – Every Child Matters remembers the experiences of 
former students of Indian Residential Schools and is a commitment to ongoing reconciliation in Canada.  

Orange shirt day falls on Saturday September 30th but our school will be recognizing the day on 
the 29th so all students have the opportunity to participate and show their support within their school 
community.  

Orange Shirt Day is also an opportunity for First Nations, local governments, schools and 
communities to come together in the spirit of reconciliation and hope for generations of children to 
come. Please don’t hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.  

 
Yours in faith and education,  
 
 
Mr. Berthier, 
Principal 
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